
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

December 13, 2010 

 

Mr. Clifford Moy 

Secretary of the Board of Zoning Adjustments 

Office of the Board of Zoning Adjustments 

441 4
th

 St NW, Suite 210S 

Washington, DC 20001 

 

RE: WITHDRAW ANC Request for Appeal of Building Permit No. B1010205 
 

Dear Mr. Moy: 

 

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting on December 9, 2010, Advisory 

Neighborhood Commission 6A voted 4-3-0 (with 5 Commissioner required for a quorum) to 

withdraw its request for appeal of the administrative decision of the Department of Consumer 

and Regulatory Affair’s Building and Land Regulation Administration to issue Building Permit 

No. 1010205 for the property at 138 12
th

 St NE.   

 

The Commission took this action following substantial testimony received from the community 

in support of Appletree’s case to move forward its application to locate and operate its school at 

this site.  While there has been much discussion regarding the location of this school, please 

know that with this vote, the commission signals its support for providing expanded early 

childhood options for our community. 
  
 On behalf of the Commission, 

 

 

 

Kelvin J. Robinson 

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A 

   

cc:     Russ Williams , Appletree Institute 

Jack McCarthy, Appletree Institute 

Linda Argo, DCRA 

Matthew LeGrant, DCRA 

 

 

Government of the District of Columbia  
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 

Box 75115 
Washington, DC 20013 

 


